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January 10, 2013

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-001

SHINE Medical Technologies, Inc.
SMT-2013-001
Project No. 0792

Subject: Request to Withhold Information from Public Disclosure

A pre-application meeting is scheduled for January 24, 2013 between SHINE Medical
Technologies, Inc. (SHINE) and the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to
discuss the design of the SHINE production facility for seismic and external hazards.

The purpose of this letter is to request that certain portions of the SHINE presentation
materials, which will be presented at the January 24, 2013 meeting to discuss the
SHINE seismic and hazards analysis information, be withheld from public disclosure
in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.

The attached slides comprise the partial presentation that will be given for the
seismic and external hazards. The final slides in this partial presentation begin the
information that SHINE requests be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR 2.390. Additional slides that complete the presentation package (which
will be provided to the NRC prior to the meeting on January 24, 2013) go into greater
technical detail. As demonstrated by the provided slides, the additional detail in the
completion of the slide package will also contain proprietary and security related
information and should be withheld from public disclosure.

Enclosure 1 provides the slides that will be used in the closed portion of the meeting
and contain proprietary and security related information held in confidence by SHINE.
SHINE requests that the NRC withhold this information from public disclosure in
accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.390 (a)(4) and (d)(1). Enclosure 2
provides the redacted version of the closed meeting presentation slides.

Enclosure 3 contains an appropriate affidavit supporting proprietary treatment of the
SHINE confidential proprietary information pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390.

There are no new regulatory commitments in this letter.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Jim Costedio,
Licensing Manager, at 608.210.1730.

Sincerely,

K.Y 2

Richard Vann Bynum, PhD

Chief Operating Officer

SHINE Medical Technologies, Inc.
Enclosures: As stated
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cc: (without Enclosures)

Mr. Charles A. Casto

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Il

2443 Warrenville Road Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Mr. Steven Lynch

General Engineer

Mail Stop 12D20

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Ms. Cheryl Rogers

Supervisor, Radioactive Materials Programs
Wisconsin Division of Public Health

P.O. Box 2659

Madison, Wl 53701-2659

Ms. Brenda Furlow

General Counsel ,
SHINE Medical Technologies
2555 Industrial Drive
Monona, WI 53713

2555 Industrial Drive | Monona, W1 53713 | P (608) 210-1060 | F (608) 210-2504 | www.shinemed.com



